
Tennis Courts – it has been policy for some time since last year, to improve courts at 

certain parks within the City and to engage the Lawn Tennis Association in a contract 

whereby the LTA will undertake re-surfacing and maintenance of courts and use some of 

them for coaching sessions across the City. Canford Park is one park selected to receive 

the improvements. Officials have recently been observed taking measurements locally and 

they confirmed that plans are in place to upgrade our courts quite soon. Once completed 

all players will have to book sessions and pay for them – most likely on line, although this 

has not yet been confirmed. Spokespersons from Westbury, including from the Westbury 

on Trym Society, have sought a guarantee that hours most used by local families after 

work and school will be kept available for easy booking. We shall continue to press for 

this. 
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